
In 2014, Michigan endured one of its harshest winters on record.
In early January, a particularly nasty storm hit the state –

basically shutting it down for several days.

The Michigan Department of Transportation used social media,
particularly Facebook, to engage the public and keep them informed
about winter maintenance activity, as well as to provide safety tips

to make sure everyone made it home safe.

www.facebook.com/MichiganDOT

http://www.facebook.com/MichiganDOT


Jan. 3, 2014

Even before the big Jan. 5 storm hit, 
temperatures already were extremely cold.

MDOT posted safety tips and a friendly 
reminder of the kind of resources the 
department dedicates to winter maintenance.



Jan. 5, 2014

Then the big storm hit on Sunday, Jan. 5.

Even though it was the weekend (or 
“after hours”), MDOT employees kept 
engaged with the public, reminding them 
about the resources at their disposal to 
make informed travel decisions and be 
safe.



Jan. 6, 2014
On Monday, Jan. 6, the storm had gotten so 
dangerous that schools, colleges, businesses, 
and even state government told their people to 
stay home. This was the first time in recent 
memory that the State of Michigan was closed 
due to dangerous weather.

Despite being home, MDOT employees 
remained engaged with the public on social 
media, providing safety reminders not only for 
themselves but also their furry friends.



Jan. 7 - 9, 2014
With the storm affecting nearly the whole 
state for almost the entire week (even 
extending most schools’ winter breaks by 
several days), a healthy dose of humor every 
now and then helped to liven the mood.



Jan. 8, 2014
As the storm cleanup continued, certain 
questions and complaints about sand and salt 
usage began to pop up. 

MDOT took the opportunity to address these 
questions in a general Facebook post for the 
benefit of all followers. 

It was shared 57 times, helping the post gain a 
reach of more than 5,000 people on Facebook 
alone.



Jan. 17, 2014

The massive storm cleanup also provided 
an opportunity to remind motorists about 
safely sharing the road with snowplows.

This was especially important as crashes 
involving state and local snowplows began 
to mount as winter rolled on.



Jan. 28, 2014
MDOT’s popular Pic of the Day feature on 
Facebook provided images from around the 
state people otherwise wouldn’t see – helping 
to keep the entire winter season in 
perspective. 

This was especially helpful in showing 
MDOT’s followers what kind of snowfall 
remote areas in the Upper Peninsula had to 
endure.



Feb 7, 2014
As MDOT began to assess the 
financial toll the brutal winter 
was taking on its overall 
maintenance budget, MDOT 
remained engaged with public 
to be as transparent as possible.

This provided the public with a 
clear view of the work MDOT 
was doing for them, and various 
followers showed their 
appreciation.



Feb 7, 2014
The public also thanked MDOT 
for keeping them informed 
throughout each storm.

Because of this constant public 
engagement and the valuable 
information shared, MDOT 
gained more Facebook 
followers during the 2013-2014 
winter (+1,579) than the 
previous three winters combined 
(+1,401).
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